
                                                                                                                                                        
                                                                                                              

 
  

  
 

  
  

  
 
 

  
   

   
   
   

   
 
 

 
   

   
   

   
   
   
   
   

 
   

    
 
 

  
 

      
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 

   

    
 
 

 
 

   
 

 

State of California May 2024 
Department of Food and Agriculture Issue No. 05-2024 

MARKET ENFORCEMENT ADVISORY BULLETIN 
New Complaints against Handlers and Processors 

The California Department of Food and Agriculture’s Market Enforcement Branch received verified 
complaints against the following handlers and processors of California agricultural products during 
May 2024.  These cases are currently under review. 

LOS ANGELES DISTRICT OFFICE 
COMPLAINT NUMBER CITY COMMODITY INVOLVED 

2024-011 Kerman, CA Almonds 
2024-012 Kerman, CA Almonds 
2024-013 Kerman, CA Almonds 

SACRAMENTO DISTRICT OFFICE 
COMPLAINT NUMBER CITY COMMODITY INVOLVED 

2024-010 Healdsburg, CA Wine Grapes 
2024-014 McMinnville, OR Wine Grapes 

All complaints and inquiries should be directed to the Market Enforcement Branch Headquarters 
office in Sacramento; telephone number (916) 900-5016. 

RECENTLY RELEASED RESULTS OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS HELD 

The following license action was taken in May 2024, by order of the California Department of Food 
and Agriculture. 

LICENSEE / RESPONDENT 
License # 

COUNTY COMMODITY 
INVOLVED 

LICENSE ACTION 

None 

The Market Enforcement Branch administers provisions of the California Food and Agricultural Code 
aimed at protecting producers and licensees in California farm product transactions.  The program is 
funded by handlers and processors of California farm products through license fees. 


